
On Sun, Jan 14,2018 at 9:12 PM. Jack & Sheila <jrsrcunn@~y'nx.net> wrote:
Hello, Errol,
You have our deepest sympathy.
In a letter to your contact, Paul Cappuccio, we can perhaps help to keep things straight as follows.

"We have known Christine Paulicpulle for many years.
We met her while we lived a year in Ceylon in the 1950s.
We understand that she has financial problems. This is no change for her.

Christine has absolutely no understanding regarding the handling of money.
This became obvious to us in Ceylon.
I She repeatedly spent all her money. We tried to help by giving her money to help out in emergencies.
In retrospect this was not very smart on our part.
Although she is a very intelligent person, she has no money sense.

She had repeatedly entered into money schemes which left her penniless.
I understand that she has not outgrown this mind-set, and is still vulnerable!

We are relieved to know that her son Errol has been guarding her financial resources.
Without his care, she would be destitute."

Errol, would this be helpful? I've tried to tell it as it is.
Hopefully, Sheila (& Jack).
p.s. let us know how this feels.


